
 
Dear Drs. Day, 
 
My name is Joey Almaguer, and I am an incoming medical student 
from San Antonio, Texas. I am writing to say thank you for 
supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your 
generosity has allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope 
this year. One of the big reasons for why I chose TTUHSC School of 
Medicine as the medical school to attend was because of its 
affordability--and your special gift has complimented that. Thank 
you again for all of your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Joey Almaguer 




